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Hello
In response to current discussion we cannot allow a more water quality reduction on the San Joaquin river or any
other that feeds the delta.The priority for over promised water to the myriad of users needs to be 1. Quality water for
PEOPLE 2. Water to sustain the Delta fisheries 3. Ag water that is the remainder. 4. Conservation PEOPLE ARE
DOING THEIR PART!.We need consolidated management of our water supply system.
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